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Women Builders Council (WBC)
Recognizes Zetlin & De Chiara Associate
Maria Kefalas

10.17.2024

On October 17, 2024, associate attorney Maria Kefalas was named as one of this year’s Next
Generation of Women Builders at the Women Builders Council (WBC) 20th Annual Champion
Awards Gala.

Ms. Kefalas was chosen by Builders for her construction law practice at Zetlin & De Chiara LLP. Being
honored as a next generation woman builder celebrates Ms. Kefalas’ ability to advance and shape the
future of construction and its related industries, while breaking gender barriers and inspiring the next
generation of female professionals in the field.

Established in 2004, the Women Builders Council (WBC) represents women in the construction
industry, with a special focus on leadership, and is one of the leading voices for women business
owners and women professionals in construction.
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